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I am opposed to SB1076! There are many laws already in place that are not being 

utilized or enforced. This will create a hardship for rescues and shelters that are 

already running on a dime. This is simply another money grab designed by AR 

activists. The living history of our purebred dogs is already in peril. Don't put the nail 

in their coffin. Grrrrrr.... 


